
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
New child sexual abuse campaign encourages the public to ask: What If You’re 
Right? 
 
A new campaign launched today by Child Protection Committees Scotland and Barnardoôs 
Scotland encourages the general public to really look, listen and notice signs that a child 
may be being sexually abused, and report concerns 



 

 

 
“It’s important that adults know how to spot the signs of child abuse and exploitation, and 
how to do something about it. 
  
“If you are worried about a child or young person, you can visit the Child Protection 
Scotland campaign website for more resources on what to do ï including the Barnardo’s-
hosted centre of expertise on child sexual abuse which has developed resources to 
support adults working with 

https://www.childprotection.scot/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCl6P2OE0_ImLGc_iF3VXkRA/videos
https://www.csacentre.org.uk/research-resources/practice-resources/signs-and-indicators/
https://www.csacentre.org.uk/research-resources/practice-resources/signs-and-indicators/

